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2nd May 2025 

Year 5 Visit to the Coventry Transport Museum 

 

The Year 5 children enjoyed their trip to the Coventry Transport Museum at the end of last term. This 

week they have been busy carrying out their Science investigative work, taking advantage of the 

good weather! 

   

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 

 

mailto:admin@telfordjunior.co.uk


 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

 

                   STORY-WRITING COMPETITION!                    
Do you have a hilarious tale just waiting to be told? 

The challenge: 

                  Write a funny story about: – Your pets 
OR something great that happened at school 

       Be as creative as you like! 
Write it, type it, draw it as a comic, or even perform it on video! 

       Prizes: 

      Book tokens for winners from EYFS, KS1, LowerKS2, UpperKS2 and 
KS3 

           Rules: 
– Max 500 words 

– Open to all Leamington Cluster Schools (EYFS to KS3) 

– Send your entry to Mrs Shiell in Y6 Willow or at      
lshiell@telfordjunior.co.uk 
– Deadline: Friday 6th June 

 

                                   Schools already involved include: 
Cubbington C of E, Telford Junior, Telford Infants, Milverton, St Paul’s, and 

North Leamington School 

       Unleash your imagination – and make us laugh! 

 

            

 



 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

 

Family Information Service 
 

Warwickshire’s Family Information Service (FIS) provides a wealth of information about services and 

activities available to families in Warwickshire. The link below will take you to their latest newsletter: 

 

FIS Weekly Newsletter 

 

The latest FIS newsletter is always available via the school website Information for Families 

webpage. 

 

 

School Dates 

 
Bank Holiday – school closed Monday 5 May 

 

VE Day Celebrations 2 pm, Thursday 8 May 

 

Y6 End of Key Stage 2 Tests Monday 12 May – Thursday 15 May 

 

Half-Term Holiday Monday 26 May – Friday 30 May 

 

School photographs Tuesday 3 June / Wednesday 4 June 

 

Y6 ‘Bikeability’ Course 1 Monday 9 June – Thursday 12 June 

 

Y6 ‘Bikeability’ Course 2 Monday 23 June – Thursday 26 June 

 

Central Area Transition Day Wednesday 2 July 

 

Y2 Parents/Carers’ Information Evening Wednesday 2 July (6.30 pm) 

 

Cabaret Evening (hosted at NLS) Thursday 10 July (7.00 pm) 

 

Y3/Y4 Sports’ Day Tuesday 15 July (9.30 – 11.30 am) 

 

Y5/Y6 Sports’ Day Wednesday 16 July (9.30 – 11.30 am) 

 

End of the Summer Term Friday 18 July (3.30 pm) 

 

 

 
 

 

https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/family-information-service-newsletter-1219204-96fqcdqqps-8828896?e=e1baf2fde9
https://www.telfordjunior.co.uk/page/?title=Information+for+Families&pid=73


 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

Join Us for Our VE Day Celebrations! 

We are excited to invite you to our special VE Day celebration, at 2.00 pm on the afternoon of 

Thursday, 8th May. This event will be a wonderful opportunity to come together as a school 

community, to commemorate this important day in history. 

What’s Happening? 

❖ Picnic on the field – Bring a family picnic & blanket and enjoy an afternoon together. 

❖ Fun stalls and ice creams – Treat yourself to some delicious goodies! 

❖ Children’s performances – Enjoy nostalgic songs performed by our talented pupils. 

❖ Dress in Union Jack colours – Show your patriotic spirit in red, white and blue! 

We hope to see as many of you as possible for this memorable and fun-filled afternoon. Let’s 

celebrate together! 

 

With best wishes for the bank holiday weekend, 

Richard Siviter 

 

   


